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The North Star Community Council supports the Anchorage Disc Golf Association's (ADGA)
proposed improvement project to the Westchester Lagoon Disc Golf Course. This improvement
project would not expand the course, only add to the usefulness of the course and improve
safety. These improvements will be made using volunteers from the ADGA and using supplies
the ADGA have already procured.

The project will add two alternate basket locations which would involve burying two metal
sleeves below ground level in order to hold a disc golf basket. The other portion of the project is
to replace one rubber mat teepad with a concrete teepad that would match the other 8 teepads
installed previously. The rubber mat becomes filled with ice and presents a fall hazard to all who
use the course.

The disc golf course sees considerable use and these improvements would benefit all those
who enjoy using the only "winter only" disc golf course in the Anchorage area.

Additionally, the North Star Community Council supports any future re-opening of the course for
summer use, with changes in routing to avoid potential user conflicts at locations such as tunnel
entrances and blind corners.
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0 votes no
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